From: Joshua D. Dunlap
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 11:29 AM
To: 'gregory.garre@lw.com’; 'craig.primis@kirkland.com’;

jonathan.williams@myfloridalegal.com’; 'georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com’;
‘floridaacf.lwteam@Iw.com’; 'floridawaterteam@foley.com’;
'supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov’; 'michael.gray2@usdoj.gov'; 'james.dubois@usdoj.gov'

Cc: Ralph Lancaster; Joshua D. Dunlap; Mary Clifford
Subject: Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Orig.
Counsel:

The Special Master hereby reminds the parties that, at this time, no status conference has been
set for next week, though the regularly scheduled status reports are due this Friday, September
2. The Special Master does not currently anticipate setting a status conference for next week,
though the parties may request a conference. If one or more parties wishes to request a status
conference, please do so on or before Wednesday, August 31.

Thank you.

Joshua D. Dunlap

Law Clerk to

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Special Master

Florida v. Georgia

Supreme Court of the United States
No. 142, Original

Joshua D. Dunlap Merrill's Wharf PH 207.791.1103
PIERCE ATWOQOD LLP 254 Commercial Street FAX 207.791.1350
Portland, ME 04101
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